
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE – RM of Hoodoo No. 401 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Council of the RM of Hoodoo No. 401 intends to review and make a 
decision on a discretionary use development permit application as per the regulations of the RM of Hoodoo 
No. 401 Zoning Bylaw No.14 of 2018, as amended.   
 
INTENT The proposed discretionary use within the Agriculture Resource District (AR) is in the form of an 
application to subdivide an existing farmyard to a site of less than a quarter section, into a 10-acre parcel. 
 
AFFECTED LANDS The proposed developments are on lands legally described as E ½ 18-41-26 W2, 
which are shown as the highlighted section on the map below.  There is a larger map at the RM office that 
is also available for inspection.   

 
REASON The reason for this notice is to allow any members of the public to review and comment on the 
discretionary use development permit application prior to Council making a decision.   
 
PUBLIC INSPECTION Any person may inspect the proposed discretionary use development permit 
application at the RM of Hoodoo No. 401 office located in Cudworth at 525-2nd Ave. during regular office 
hours – 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION Council will provide the public with an opportunity to comment on the 
discretionary use on August 14th, 2024, at 9:05 a.m. at the RM of Hoodoo office located at 525- 2nd Ave., 
Cudworth, SK. 
 
Issued at the RM of Hoodoo No. 401 on August 1, 2024. 
 

 
_____________________________ 
Fay Stewart, CAO 


